
Beat: Travel

MV Saaremaa 1 Will Provide 3 Round Trips Daily between N.S./P.E.I.
Starting , August 22, 2022

Halifax, Nova Scotia, 24.08.2022, 15:21 Time

USPA NEWS - Donald Cormier Vice President of Northumberland Ferries Limited said, "It feels good to have two vessels back in
service during the peak tourism season. It supports local economies, creates employment for the area and is an essential means of
transportation to and from Prince Edward Island and Nova Scotia."

Northumberland Ferries Limited issued a statement Friday August 19th, which said, the MV Saaremaa 1 ferry will be conducting non-
scheduled "load-and-go" departures Saturday, August 20th and Sunday August 21st between the Wood Islands, Prince Edward
Island and Caribou, Nova Scotia, route.
Beginning, Monday, August 22nd, the MV Saaremaa 1 will make three round trips daily, with the MV Confederation operating on its
normal schedule.

The new ferry has been docked at the terminal in Caribou, Nova Scotia, since making the journey from Trois-Rivières, Quebec, after
the fire aboard MV Holiday Island on July 22nd. Northumberland Ferries has spent the last few weeks making sure the replacement
vessel is compatible with the loading and unloading facilities at its docks on either side of the Northumberland Strait. It also took some
time to train existing Northumberland Ferries crews who will work on the new vessel.

Built in Norway in 2010, the MV Saaremaa 1 is just under 100m in length and boasts the capacity to accommodate 110 cars plus 12
trucks. The ferry can host 600 passengers and has over 300 seats. The ship has a cruising speed of approximately 16 knots. The
onboard experience includes a cafeteria and a café with some amazing panoramic views for capturing those epic photographs.

According to the schedule posted on the Northumberland Ferries Limited website, between August 23, to September 5, 2022, sailings
will be as follows:

Departures from Wood Islands , Prince Edward Island will be at 7:00, 10:00, 12:00, 13:30, 16:00, 17:00, and 19:30. Departures from
Caribou, Nova Scotia will be at 08:30, 10:00, 11:45, 13:30, 15:15, 17:00, 18:30 (7 days/week.)

For scheduling information for the remainder of the 2022 season, fare and reservations see www.ferries.ca and scroll down to NFL.

Article online:
https://www.uspa24.com/bericht-21497/mv-saaremaa-1-will-provide-3-round-trips-daily-between-nspei.html

Editorial office and responsibility:
V.i.S.d.P. & Sect. 6 MDStV (German Interstate Media Services Agreement): Brian Teepell 

Exemption from liability:
The publisher shall assume no liability for the accuracy or completeness of the published report and is merely providing space for the
submission of and access to third-party content. Liability for the content of a report lies solely with the author of such report. Brian
Teepell 

https://www.uspa24.com/bericht-21497/mv-saaremaa-1-will-provide-3-round-trips-daily-between-nspei.html


Editorial program service of General News Agency:
United Press Association, Inc.
3651 Lindell Road, Suite D168
Las Vegas, NV 89103, USA
(702) 943.0321 Local
(702) 943.0233 Facsimile
info@unitedpressassociation.org
info@gna24.com
www.gna24.com 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

mailto:info@unitedpressassociation.org
mailto:info@gna24.com
http://www.gna24.com/
http://www.tcpdf.org

